Notice of Variances and Waivers

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
Board of Acupuncture
RULE NO.:
RULE TITLE:

64B1-3.010
Licensure by Endorsement Through Another State License

The Board of Acupuncture hereby gives notice:
of the issuance of a Notice of Intent to Grant the Petition for Variance and Waiver, filed on April 5, 2023, by Andrew Bloch. The Notice of Petition for Waiver or Variance was received on February 22, 2023 and published in Vol. 49, No. 43, of the March 3, 2023, Florida Administrative Register. Petitioner sought a waiver of Rule 64B1-3.010, F.A.C., which lists the requirements for licensure by endorsement through another state license. The Board considered the Petition at a duly-noticed public gotomeeting/telephonic meeting held on March 24, 2023. The Board’s Order, filed on April 5, 2023, granted the petition finding that Petitioner had established that the purpose of the underlying statute would be met by granting a variance or waiver from Rule 64B1-3.010, F.A.C. The Board further finds that Petitioner established that applying the requirements of the aforementioned rule to his circumstances would violate principles of fairness.

A copy of the Order or additional information may be obtained by contacting: Danielle Terrell, Executive Director, Board of Acupuncture, at the above listed address, (850) 245-4162, or by electronic mail – Danielle.terrell@flhealth.gov.
